
I would like to make a submission concerning my views on multiculturism. While I believe 
that people from any country should be able to come to Australia and become Australian 
citizens, I do not believe that we should accept those who are not prepared to accept that we 
are a Christian Nation. 
 
Many people come to Australia to live in freedom knowing that this is a Christian nation and 
they are sometimes escaping from opression persecution and extremism in their own 
countries and only want to live in the freedom of our democratic nation. 
 
Those that want to change our way of life into a repressive culture should not even be 
bothered applying to come to Australia and no Government in Australia should ever accept 
them. If this is what they want they should remain in their own country 
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